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Rio Grande City Nursing & Rehabilitation Center 
Celebrates 10 Year Anniversary

Rio Grande City, Texas (November 9, 2016) — Rio Grande City Nursing & 
Rehabilitation Center hosted a reception commemorating their 10-year anniversary. The center 
recognized long-term employees who have dedicated their careers to provide exceptional 
nursing care to the residents of the center.   

“We have reached ten successful years in the health card business and it is a blessing worth 
thanking for. Over the past ten years, we have provided care for more tan 400 residents and we 
look forward to continue to serve the citizens of Starr County for years to come,” said Rina 
Villanueva, Executive Director for Rio Grande City Nursing & Rehabilitation Center.  

Guest speakers at the event included Dr. Antonio Falcon, Dr. Jose Vazquez and Mayor Joel 
Villarreal. Mayor Villarreal presented a proclamation designating October 26th as Rio Grande 
City Nursing and Rehabilitation Center Day. Rio Grande City Nursing and Rehabilitation Center 
is managed by Regency Integrated Health Services. 

“Thank you for the hard work you have done over the years. The most valuable resources we 
have in our community are our senior citizens, they are a wealth of knowledge,” said Dr. 
Antonio Falcon.  

Rio Grande City Nursing and Rehabilitation Center is located at 2530 Central Palm Drive in Rio 
Grande City. For more information, call (956) 487-3993 or visit www.regencyhealthcare.com.  
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Photo caption: Rio Grande City Nursing and Rehabilitation Center celebrates 10 years of service 
in Rio Grande City.  


